
 

   
 

April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,  

I am requesting funding for Homage’s Transportation Assistance Program in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Senior Services of Snohomish County DBA 

Homage, located at 5026 196th St. SW, Lynnwood, WA 98036. 

The funding would be used for expanding transportation options in rural eastern Snohomish 

County, specifically to fill current transportation gaps between Snohomish and Index along US-2 

and Monroe to Bothell along WA-522. Homage’s Transportation Assistance Program (TAP) 

links older adults and people with disabilities to essential services that include healthcare, 

employment, congregate meal sites, shopping, schools, senior centers, recreation and more. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

________________________________   

Suzan K. DelBene      

Member of Congress  

 

 


